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You Spoke and We Listened! 

Based on feedback from the Lanier Tech community, the 
topic chosen for Lanier Tech’s Quality Enhancement Plan 
is Math. As a result, the new and improved Math Learning 
Support Program will begin with our pilot classes in spring 
semester, 2016.   

What’s going to change in Learning Support Math? 

 Face to Face Instruction 

 Enhanced Tutoring Services 

 Study Skills Curriculum 

 Direct application of math skills to your occupational 

courses 

“I am excited about our QEP. 
I believe Math Multiplies 
Opportunities will help us 
maintain our focus on 
improving math achievement 
across the college 
curriculum. I am very 
impressed with how our 
instructors worked to 
develop this plan. I look 
forward to seeing the plan 
implemented.” 

-Dr. Ray Perren, President 

Lanier Technical College 

October, 2015 
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Lanier Tech’s QEP Newsletter 

Left: Students enjoyed the picnic lunch at the Forsyth Campus Fall Festival.  Right: Mallory Safley, Coordinator of Disability Ser-

vices and Amy O’Dell, Program Chair of Interiors promote the QEP with Xavier from Vision Entertainment Services. 

What’s a QEP? 

A Quality Enhancement Plan (QEP) is a five-year plan dedicated to 
helping Lanier Tech students succeed! The QEP is a vital part of Lanier 
Tech’s re-accreditation process with our accrediting body, the Southern 
Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges 
(SACSCOC).  

Every institution of higher education that is accredited by SACSCOC 
develops a QEP as part of the reaffirmation of accreditation process.  

For more information, contact: 

Susan Baker, QEP Design Team Chairperson sbaker2@laniertech.edu  

Brad Gadberry, Director of Institutional Effectiveness  bgadberry@laniertech.edu 

http://www.laniertech.edu/QEP/qep_main.aspx 

Logo Contest Winner! 

Lanier Tech’s Student Government Association sponsored The Quality Enhancement Plan 
(QEP) logo contest, with 17 Lanier Tech students submitting entries. Hundreds of students, 
faculty, and staff voted, with the winning entry designed by Ilse Hayakawa.  

Ilse, a "RadTech" student at the Oakwood campus, applied her artistic skills learned in high 
school to create the winning logo. She explained that she was “inspired by the QEP slogan, 
Math Multiplies Opportunities and the Lanier Tech logo colors.”  

Ilse won an I-Pad Mini!  Congratulations Ilse! 


